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Thanks to vaping, cigarette consumption by high school students fell from about 16
percent in 2011 to about 2 percent last year.

Teen vaping has been rapidly declinng the last few years, despite the higher
numbers that have "tried" vaping, only about just 4.2 percent of high school students
and 0.4 percent of middle school students reported that they had vaped every day
during the previous month. In assessing the gravity of that problem, it is crucial to
estimate how many of those students would otherwise be smoking. Obviously, it is
not the epidemic being pushed.

Vaping saves lives!

https://reason.com/2022/10/06/new-survey-data-show-adolescent-vaping-remains-
far-less-common-than-it-was-a-few-years-ago/



